
AUG 7 1985

Docket No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C. W. Fay

Vice President
Nuclear Power Department

231 West Michigan, Room 308
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your Quality Assurance Program Description submittal of July 1,
1985. Based on our current review schedule, we anticipate that it will require
more than 60 days to complete our review. You will be notified of the results.

P' ase contact Mr. Frank Hawkins of my staff (312-790-5555) with any questions
you have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

et ~

Carl 6. Pap riello, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

cc: J. J. Zach, Plant Manager
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
John J. Duffy, Chief

Boiler Section
Ness Flores, Chairperson
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